
 

3/16/22 

Page 1 of 1 

PLAINVILLE TOWN COUNCIL  

MUNICIPAL CENTER, ONE CENTRAL SQUARE 

BUDGET SPECIAL MEETING 

MARCH 16, 2022 

 

 

The Plainville Town Council held a Special Meeting on Wednesday March 16, 2022, in the 

Municipal Center, One Central Square for the purpose of considering and acting upon the 

FY2023 budget as proposed by the Town Manager.  Chairwoman Pugliese called the meeting to 

order at 6:30 p.m.  Present were Vice Chairman Underwood, Town Council members Wazorko, 

Morante, Tompkins, Rocco, Town Manager Lee, Finance Director Buden and Town Clerk 

Porrini. 

 

Councilman Catanzaro was absent. 

 

Also present were Superintendent LePage and Director of Business & Operations Adlerstein to 

review the Board of Education budget and items within Capital Improvements.   

 

Discussion ensued. More information was requested by the Town Council, before any action 

would be taken. 

 

A motion was made at 7:45 pm to adjourn and passed unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Cindy A. Porrini, Town Clerk 

& Clerk of the Town Council 
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